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January 16, 2009 
 
 
To:  Members of the Executive Board 
 
From:  The Secretary 
 
Subject: Tuvalu—Application for Membership 
 
 
Attached, please find a letter from the Minister of Finance and Economic Planning, which 
was received on January 8, 2009. 
 
This document will shortly be posted on the extranet, a secure website for Executive 
Directors and member country authorities. 
 
 
 
Att: (1) 
 
 
 
Other Distribution: 
Department Heads 

 



 

 

 




